State of New Jersey

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

DEePARTMENT OF L.AW AND PUBLIC SAFETY
PEeTER C. HARVEY

RicHARD J. CODEY PO Box 081
Acting Governor TrenToN, NJ 08625-0081 Attorney General
Tromas J. O’REILLY
Administrator
MEMORANDUM
TO: All Division Directors & Agency Heads

Department of Law and Public Safety

FROM:  Thomas J. O’RQ@
Administrator
DATE: January 4, 2006

SUBJECT: Attorney General Administrative Directive No. 2005-2
Establishing an Official Statewide Policy Requiring Adoption
of the Attorney General’s Computer Crime Task Force

The attached Directive issued by Attorney General Peter C. Harvey is
provided for your information.

TJO/pk

attch.

cc: Attorney General Executive Staff
All Chief Administrative Officers
OAG Library
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